

## Jou're Invited!

## COMMUNITY FORUM ON Safety & Security

Please join us for a community forum on safety and security in Oxford Community Schools. During the forum, the representatives below will introduce themselves, discuss their contributions to Oxford's safety efforts, and share their perspectives on the current status of safety and security within the district. We'll also provide resource materials about the safety measures currently in place. The audience will have time to ask questions, receive answers, and share their thoughts. After the meeting, we'll post information from the forum, including a summary of frequently asked questions (FAQs), on the district website.

## In attendance will be:

- Representatives from District Safety Committee
- Representatives from Parent Safety Committee
- School Resource Officers
- District Security Contractor
- Board Representatives to the Safety Committee
- Dr. Vickie L. Markavitch, Superintendent
- Dr. Allison Willemin, Executive Director of School Safety,
  Operational Technology, and Student Services



April 22, 2024



6:30-7:30 p.m.



Lakeville Elementary (1400 E Lakeville Rd) Cafeteria